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Dare to
Dream
Cars!

Buying a car is an
emotional shopping

experience!

Let us be the
voice of logic!

Call 631-291-9166

2017 ANNUAL MEETING AND ZINGO PARTY
Come join us for ZINGO!
Nov. 10, 2017 at 5:15 pm
At the NY State Office Building in Hauppauge, in the Basement Cafeteria

$5.00 per person
Kids 12 & under free 
DINNER & PRIZES!
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To report lost or stolen
debit cards: 1 800-453-4270
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Thanks to all who came in for our Oktoberfest!
We hope to see you all soon!

Nov, Dec 2017
& Jan 2018
For just a $35 fee per 
loan you can skip your 
Nov, Dec or Jan 
payment!*

Just pick up your form 
from the Credit Union, 
complete and return it 
by mail, fax or drop it off 
in the office. 

* Suffixes 30, 31, 32, home equity 
loans and loans less than 6 
months are not eligible for this 
promotion.

Holiday Closing:
Thanksgiving Day,

Nov 23rd 

Day after Thanksgiving,
Nov 24th

A Few Words in regards to
Equifax data breach

What happened?
Equifax on Sept. 7 announced the cybersecurity incident,
one of the largest in history. Unauthorized data access
occurred from mid-May through July 2017. The breach
was discovered on July 29,2017.

The personally identifiable information (PII) that was accessed includes these details:
 • Names
 • Social Security numbers
 • Birth dates
 • Addresses
 • Driver’s license numbers (in some cases)

What you can do:
 • Go to www.equifaxsecurity2017.com
    to check whether you are one of the 143 million people whose data may have been   
    compromised

 • Set fraud alerts

 • Monitor credit activity 

 • Reset account passwords, PIN codes and other log-in credentials       
   on financial accounts that may be vulnerable

 • Establish multiple-authentication protocols for financial accounts       
   and email, when possible

 • Establish credit monitoring service through Equifax or through       
   other service providers

LISEFCU is here to help you in the wake of this extraordinary and unnerving breach.
The incident was limited to Equifax and was not in any way related to LISEFCU, other 
financial institutions or any direct merchants. 


